
Solemnity of Mary, the holy mother of god               January 1st, 2023  

Welcome to St. Augustine / St. Peter of Alcantara Parish! 
Welcome to all our visitors and new parishioners! Fr. Will welcomes you and would be pleased to meet and know you.  
New parishioners can easily register online through the parishes websites or by visiting/calling the parish offices. 

 

Pastor                               Fr. Will Thompson J.C.L. 
fr.will@stpeterofalcantara.com 

                                           
Pastoral Assoc./DRE        Sr. Alicia Coomes, OSU 
       alicia.coomes@maplemount.org       

 
ST. AUGUSTINE PARISH  
P.O. Box 1652, Henderson, KY 42419-1652 
16777 St. Augustine Church Rd, Reed, KY 42451 

 
Website Admin                   Kristin Miller  
Web Site     http://www.staugustinereed.org 

 
St. Augustine Committees  

Parish Council President Anna Dee Raney 
Finance Chair/Records Rob Mitchell  
 270-860-2279 
Email Address - rmitchell@mitchell-associates.com 
Cemetery                            Jamie Boeglin 
 270-222-0438 
Parish Hall Rental Linda Evans 
 270-302-6289 
 Dee Anna Booker 
 270-302-2439 

 
ST. PETER OF ALCANTARA PARISH 
 81 Church St., Owensboro, KY  42301 

 
Parish Phone Number 270-764-1983 
Email - Office@stpeterofalcantara.com 
Bookkeeper & Secretary    Gretchen Young  
Email Address    -   Office@stpeterofalcantara.com 

 
St. Peter Committees  

Parish Council President Tim Cecil 
Finance Committee Chair  Sarona Grant 
St. Vincent de Paul Chair   Randall Murphy 
St. Peter’s Auxiliary Chair Beth Fogle 
OCS Representative           Amanda Millay  
Music Minister   Terry Murphy 
Parish Hall Rental  George Schrecker 
One-Call Administrator Vicki Stogsdill 
  270-316-1672 
Maintenance Jerome Blair 

Cemetery  Star McKay 
Church Wedding Contact Monica Rice 
Website Administrator Mary Keller  
                                         mkeller922@hotmail.com 
Web Site:            http://www.stpeterofalcantara.com 

United in Christ to Love and to Serve 

 

St. Peter of 

Alcantara 

Catholic 

Church 

Stanley, KY 

 

 

St. Augustine 

Catholic 

church 

Reed, KY 

Potluck Luncheon 
Both parishes are invited to a potluck luncheon at St. Au-
gustine Parish Hall on Sunday, Jan. 22nd at noon to cele-
brate Sr. Alicia’s birthday. Please bring a dish or dessert 
and join us for the fun! 

 
 
 
  

Upcoming Meetings 
St. Peter Parish Council - Jan. 8th at 11:15am 
St. Augustine Altar Society - Jan. 9th at 6:00pm 
St. Augustine Parish Council - Jan. 18th at 7:00pm 
St. Peter Parish Auxiliary - Jan. 26th at 8:30am 

St. Augustine Chili and Bingo  
 Sat., Feb. 25th at 6PM 
More information to come 

St. Peter Reverse Raffle - Sat., Feb. 18th at 6PM 
Tickets are here!! To get yours, contact Angie Morris (270
-316-6761), Denny Grant (270-929-8479), Bruce 
Schrecker (270-764-1967), Dennis McKay (270-929-
5182), or Joe Bill McKay (270-316-9429). 
 

St. Augustine Potluck Breakfast 
 Sunday, January 8th after 8AM Mass 

Diocese of Owensboro Announcement 
To report suspected abuse, call the Kentucky Child Pro-
tection Hot Line: 1-877-KYSAFE1 or 1-877-597-2331 (Toll 
Free) or contact your local Commonwealth Attorney. To 
report abuse to the diocese, current or past, by anyone 
acting in the name of the Church, call Scott Ingram, Pas-
toral Assistance Coordinator (English) at 270-852-8380 or 
Miguel Quintanilla, Pastoral Assistance Coordinators 
(Spanish) at 270-880-8360. You may also visit the Office 
of Safe Environment (owensborodiocese.org/safe) for 
more information. To make a report of sexual abuse of a 
minor and related misconduct by bishops, go to Re-
portBishopAbuse.org or call 1-800-276-1562. 

 
 
 
 

Inviting ALL youth (8–16 yr olds) to join 
our “youth” choir who will sing on 
Wednesday evenings at 6PM. PRACTICE 
WILL BE ON SUNDAY MORNINGS AF-
TER MASS beginning Sunday, January 
15th. IF you play a music instrument and 
would like to share that talent we would 
welcome that as well. 

https://owensborodiocese.org/safe
https://reportbishopabuse.org/
https://reportbishopabuse.org/


Scholarships for Young Adult Leaders 
Catholic Extension is offering grant opportunities in gradu-
ate theological education and pastoral experience to 
young leaders aspiring to serve the Church in Extension 
Dioceses through our Young Adult Leadership Initiative in 
2023! Through partnerships with Boston College, Ford-
ham University, and the University of Notre Dame, this 
master’s degree program will allow students to gain 
hands-on pastoral experience while pursuing their de-
gree. Go to https://www.catholicextension.org/grant-
information/strategic-initiatives/young-adult-leadership-
initiative/ for more information and to access the online 
application by the request deadline of Friday, February 3, 
2023. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
St. Peter of Alcantara is having Eucharistic Adoration eve-
ry Friday from 8:30am to 4:30pm. There will be at least 
two people per hour to spend a holy hour with Christ. 
Everyone is welcome to come even if they are not signed 
up.  

Marriage and Family Life 
The Office of Marriage & Family Life is hosting a gather-
ing for Natural Family Planning “witness” couples who 
would be willing to share the story of their NFP journey 
with other couples. This event will include a light meal 
and a short training and be held at two locations simulta-
neously – at the McRaith Catholic Center in Owensboro 
and Holy Spirit Parish in Bowling Green. (We will link up 
via Zoom for the training.) The goal is to:  
1) Allow you to meet and mingle with other NFP witness 
couples in the Diocese 
2) Time to prepare and practice your 2-minute, 3-point 
witness story 
3) Get an update on NFP resources in the Diocese so 
you can share with others. 
Please SAVE THE DATE on your calendars and RSVP to 
Sara.Lewis@pastoral.org 

St. Augustine Active Raffles 
1. 25 Week Raffle – win up to $12,500 .. 25 weeks at 
$500 a week. Drawing start 3/5 

2. Bourbon Raffle – 10 year old Pappy Van Winkle  a 
nights stay at Patti’s Inn and Suite’s in Grand River and a 
$75 Gift card to Patti’s. – Tickets are $10. Drawing at the 
Chili Supper Feb 25th 

3. A UK Quilt made and donated by Doris Purgeason  - 
Tickets are $1.00 – Drawing at the Chili Supper. Photos 
to come on Facebook.  

Belonging to Love: Online Prayer and            
Conversations continue in 2023  

A monthly online program to deepen your prayer life will 
continue in 2023. New attendees are always welcome. 
“Belonging to Love: Prayer and Conversations” is led by a 
spiritual director and brought to you in part by the Mount 
Saint Joseph Spirituality Ministry. These sessions include 
music, centering prayer, and discussion over short read-
ings on contemplative practice and how we bring that into 
our life. This prayer program takes place on the second 
Thursday of each month. These are free online Zoom 
presentations -- donations are appreciated. Our next pro-
gram is on Thursday, Jan. 12 from 6:30 p.m.-7:45 p.m. 
CST. To register to receive the link, email 
doreen.abbott@maplemount.org or sign up online at 
https://ursulinesmsj.org/registration-form-for-sponsored-

programs/   

Please Pray for all the sick † 
 

St. Peter: Jennifer Ebelhar, Joe Coomes, Gabrielle 
Hart, Melody Cecil, Martha Pendleton, Ann Canary, Julia 
Ann Millay, Joan Wimsatt, Mary Beth Clark, Star McKay, 
Jerome Blair, Stanley Brent Canary, David Bailey, Debbie 
Edelen, Fr. Fid Levri, Joe Bill McKay, Fr. Ray Goetz, Mike 
Yeckering, Brad McKay, Mike Sanders, and Shawn 
McKay. 
 

Note: Names will be purged every 3 months unless 

otherwise advised 

Can you Help?  
Catholic Charities is experiencing delays in having homes 
built for survivors of the December 2021 tornadoes due to 
a lack of volunteers. You can make a huge difference in 
helping these folks get moved into their home. Please 
reach out to Catholic Charities today by calling 270-852-
8343. 

St. Augustine Service Project 
There are containers in the back of church for donations 
to the OASIS shelter. Next meal date is to be announced. 

 

Gratitude is a type of love. To give thanks, and to receive 
thanks is an expression of our love of one another. During 
this Christmas season, I am grateful for all of you. I was 
baffled by your most generous Christmas gift presented 
so elegantly at the end of the Christmas Evening Mass. I 
am amazed at the many beautiful cards, and gifts that I 
received from your generosity. Most importantly, I am 
thankful to be the pastor of both St. Peter and St. Augus-
tine parishes. Daily, I have the great privilege of witness-
ing God working in your lives, and it is humbling to see 
how God is working in your lives. My hope as we begin 
this New Year, is that we continue to grow. That as par-
ishes we grow closer to Christ in our individual experienc-
es, that we grow closer together as a community, and that 
we welcome new life into both of these beautiful parishes. 
Thank you for your generosity, thank you for your hum-
bling witness of faith, and thank you for working with me 
these last couple of months. I look forward to working with 
you all in the coming years. It is invigorating to think about 
what the good Lord will continue to do over the coming 
years. Merry Christmas, and may you all have a New 
Year filled with the peace of Christ. 
 

Fr. Will Thompson J.C.L., Defender of the Bond 
Pastor of St. Peter of Alcantara, Pastor of St. Augustine 

Lazarus Retreat - Feb. 17-19, 2023 
Registration is now open! High school youth are invited 
to participate in the Lazarus Retreat, which will take place 
at Gasper River Catholic Youth Camp & Retreat Center. 
The cost is $65 and the deadline to sign up is Mon-
day, Feb. 6, 2023. The goal of the retreat is to provide an 
opportunity for young people to encounter Jesus Christ, 
respond to His call to new life and move forward desiring 
to become disciples. Please visit https://
owensborodiocese.org/lazarus-retreat/ for a registration 
form and much more information.  

 

mailto:Sara.Lewis@pastoral.org
mailto:doreen.abbott@maplemount.org
https://ursulinesmsj.org/registration-form-for-sponsored-programs/
https://ursulinesmsj.org/registration-form-for-sponsored-programs/
https://owensborodiocese.org/lazarus-retreat/
https://owensborodiocese.org/lazarus-retreat/


An Accounting of Your  
Stewardship of  Treasure 

 
  
Weekly Budget                       1,653.85 
 
Actual Collection:    Dec. 25th, 2022 
 
Sunday Collection                   
                          

Monday………………………..1 John 2:22-28; John 1:19-28 
Tuesday…………………….1 John 2:29—3:6; John 1:29-34 
Wednesday…………………….1 John 3:7-10; John 1:35-42 
Thursday………………………1 John 3:11-21; John 1:43-51 
Friday……………………………..1 John 5:5-13; Mark 1:7-11 
Saturday………………………...1 John 5:14-21; John 2:1-11   
Sunday………………...Isaiah 60:1-6; Ephesians 3:2-3a,5-6; 
………………………………………………….Matthew 2:1-12 

Happy Anniversary 

Please Pray for all the sick †  
St. Augustine:  Shelia Byrne, Mason Jackson, Nick 
Jackson, Randall Schwartz, Barbara Smith, Mack Lacer, 
Jeff Simon, Martha Miller, Angela Peerman, Stanley Brent 
Canary, John Wolfe, Jamie Boeglin, Fr. Fid Levri, and Fr. 
Ray Goetz. 
 

Note: Names will be purged every 3 months unless 

otherwise advised 

  

 

 
 

St. Augustine Ministries 
 

Stewards for January 8th  
 

Servers: 
 

1/8 - 8:00am - Zachary Peerman & 
Tanner Schwartz 

 

Lectors: 
 

1/8 - 8:00am - Anna Dee Raney 
 

Gifts: 
 

1/8 - 8:00am - Kathy Wolfe Family 
 

Ushers for January: 
 

Dee Anna Booker & Ben Blair 
 

Tellers for January: 
 

Sonny & Linda Evans 
 

Church Cleaners: 
 

Sherry Schwartz (Dec. 31-Jan. 13) 
Barbara Smith (Jan.14-27) 

Connie Williams (Jan. 28-Feb. 10) 

 
 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick is celebrated anytime upon request, and 
once in a while during the weekend Masses. Please notify Fr. Will or call the parish 
office if you know of anyone who is sick and in need of the sacrament. Fr. Will will 
make every effort to visit them. 

Happy Birthday 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Robert Purgeason 1/2 

 
 
 
 
 
 

God Bless All Married Couples 
In Our Parish 

 

Church Cleaners:  
 

Cleaning the Church 
is an act of your love 
and gratitude to God 
for our Church. If for 
some reason you are 
unable to clean when 
it is your turn, please 
contact: Hershel 
Smith 270-302-0601 
and for a fee of 
$30.00 he will clean 
for your two weeks.  
If you are physically 
unable to clean, 
please contact Sherry 
Schwartz 270-302-
5427 so other ar-
rangements can be 
made. Thank you. 

Bulletin Information 
Information for the Bulletin needs to be submit-
ted to St. Peter’s office by Wednesday. 270-764
-1983 or office@stpeterofalcantara.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

weekly Schedule 
January 1st THRU January 8th 

Sunday - Solemnity of Maty, the Holy Mother of God 
       8:00am - Mass at St. Augustine - Michael Blair, Sr. 

       10:00am - Mass at St. Peter - People of the Parish 

Monday - Sts. Basil the Great & Gregory Nazianzen, 

 Bishops & Doctors of the Church - Memorial 

Office Closed 
       8:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Fr. Dan Kreutzer 

Tuesday - Christmas Weekday 

       8:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Pat Coomes Family 

Wednesday - St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Religious -  

         Memorial  

       6:00pm - Mass at St. Peter - Fr. Maury Riney 

Thursday - St. John Neumann, Bishop - Memorial     

       8:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Spalding Family 

Friday - Christmas Weekday 

     8:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Charlie Mullican 

       Weekly Adoration 8:30am-4:30pm 

Saturday - Christmas Weekday      
      8:00am - Mass at St. Augustine - Chris Carrico 

      8:30am - Confessions at St. Augustine 

      3:00pm - Confessions at St. Peter 

      4:00pm - Mass at St. Peter - People of the Parish 

Sunday - The Epiphany of the Lord 
       8:00am - Mass at St. Augustine - Jim & Betty Davis 

       10:00am - Mass at St. Peter - Rod Tuley 

       11:15am - Town Hall Meeting at St. Peter Parish Hall 



 

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism for infants is administered upon request. Parents and 
Godparents must attend an evening class on Baptism in the Catholic Church. 

Please contact the pastor and set up an appointment for this class at least a month 
in advance. At least one parent must be a practicing Catholic for their child to be 
baptized in the Catholic Church. Godparents must be at least 16 years of age, and 

at least one must be a practicing Catholic. 

Sacrament of Marriage 
A couple wishing to marry must contact the priest at least six months before the 
desired wedding date. According to the guidelines of our diocese, you should not 
make absolute plans for a specific wedding date until after meeting with the pastor. 
The couple will be required to attend a marriage preparation course which will in-
clude at least one formal program such as an Engaged Encounter weekend or the 

Sponsor Couple Program. 

Sacraments to the Home-Bound 
Please inform the pastor or the parish office if you know of anyone who is home-bound, so that we can insure that they are afforded ample opportunities to receive the     

Sacraments. We would rather be notified by several people than to not be notified at all, so please don’t presume that someone else has already notified us. 

Owensboro Therapeutic Massage 
Melody Cecil, LMT, NCTM 

5000 Back Square Drive, Building A 
Owensboro, KY 42301 
Office: 270-903-2231 
Cell:    270-314-8456 

 
Mischel Monuments, Inc. 

Monuments  *  Markers  *  Mausoleums 
1504 West 2nd Street 
Owensboro, KY  

“SAME LOCATION SINCE 1949” 
270-691-6081 

www.mischelmonuments.com 
Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm * Sat. 8am-12pm 

A Family Tradition For 5 Generations 

 
Haley McGinnis  

Funeral Home & Crematory 
 

519 Locust Street 
Owensboro, KY 42301 
Phone: 270-684-9891 

Mike & Kay Everly - Owners 

Support Our Advertisers Who Help Support our Parish 

Joey Davenport 
Director 
Financial Advisor 
Private Wealth Manage-
ment 
 

270-826-3102 
jdavenport@rwbaird.com 
 

Robert W. Baird & Co. Inc. 
231 Second Street 
Henderson, KY 42420 
Toll Free 800-887-3102 
Fax 270-826-3428 
rwbaird.com 

                Special Collections 
          Jan. 15th - Support Life Ministry 
           Jan. 29th - St. Vincent de Paul 

 

  Planned Giving 
We trust in the Lord, who calls us to share our blessings. 
Planned Giving is one way to share our life’s accumulated 
blessings. Your generosity will benefit future generations. 
Please remember St. Peter of Alcantara in your will.  

RADA Cutlery 
Now that we are set up, you can always support our   
parish by purchasing cutlery from RADA through this link: 
https://radafundraising.com/?rfsn=4541930.aec8dc. You 
can also find the link on the St. Peter’s Facebook page.  

Bulletin/Website 

If you would like the weekly bulletin emailed to you please 
email: mkeller922@hotmail.com, call Mary Keller at 270-
316-5927 or contact the parish office. Not sure what time 
your child has CCD or what time a Holy Day Mass is? Go 
to our website: stpeterofalcantara.com, click on the 
events calendar tab and scroll down to the calendar. This 
calendar is updated weekly. 

2022-23 Faith Formation Schedule 
 

Class Time 8:45-9:45am 
 

Jan. 1st - NO FF Class/New Year’s Day 
Jan. 8th - FF Class 
Jan. 15th - FF Class 
Jan. 22nd - FF Class 


